
 
 

Newsletter 
 

 

 

Learning Together : Succeeding Together  Tuesday  23rd  July 2019 

 
For all the latest information – Follow us on Facebook  
(The Emmbrook School) and Twitter (@emmbrookschool)  
 
In This Issue  
 

 Head Teacher’s Summary 

 Sports Day 

 Drama Production 

 Music Review 

 China 2019 

 Year 7 Day Trip to France 

 Celebrating Attendance 

 Six Word Stories 

 University Visit for Year 12 Maths  

 Rounders Success 

 

 Sainsbury’s Visitor 

 New Futures 

 New Football Pitch 

 Judders! 

 Year 8 Art 

 Year 5 Masterclasses 

 Information for September 

 School Nurse 

 School Painting Days 

 Grub Club 

 Canteen Tariffs 

Head Teacher’s Summary 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I have felt incredibly honoured to serve as The Emmbrook’s acting 
headteacher this half-term. I can honestly say that is has been the most 
engaging and rewarding (and tiring!) 7 weeks of my career to date. I am 
struck by the incredibly varied nature of the role. I am also excited to see 
the impact that it is possible to have, and feel confident that we can 
continue to make rapid progress. Finally, I have been humbled by the 
support that I have received from staff, students and parents; The 
Emmbrook Family at its best! 
 
Our school is a community that we can all be proud of. I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank the colleagues who are leaving us this 
term: Mrs Comanescu, Mr Wilcox, Mr Patten, Dr Lea and Mrs 
Ibanez-Martinez will all be moving on to new ventures; although they 
have only been with us for a relatively short period of time, they have each made an impact and I 
wish them all the best for the future. Miss Ring, our Curriculum Leader for Drama is leaving after 



five years to lead drama at LVS; she leaves an outstanding legacy, a high performing department 
with a reputation for excellence. Mr McNaughton, who has been a pillar within D&T and lead 
Tirabad and Duke of Edinburgh with distinction, will be moving to Luckley House after 10 years with 
us. Mr Ging, a former Emmbrook student himself, has made a stellar contribution to drama over the 
last 12 years. More recently, Mr Ging has provided rigorous leadership of our Sixth Form. He leaves 
us to take up a post as Assistant Headteacher at Furze Platt School, which is a brilliant opportunity. 
Finally, we have two long standing members of staff retiring this year. After 27 years, Mrs Nicol has 
become the very definition of Food Technology here at The Emmbrook! She is a hugely committed 
teacher who expects the most from every student that she teaches; she will be missed. Our last 
farewell is to Mr Oxley, who has worked at the school for an astonishing 33 years. Mr Oxley has 
been at the heart of physics teaching at the school, and will be remembered fondly by generations 
of Emmbrook students. 
 
We have worked hard to appoint a strong team of new and returning colleagues for September. I 
look forward to welcoming them all: 

 Abigail Alder – English Teacher 

 Tariq Amin – Business Studies Teacher 

 Jyoti Chopra – Curriculum Leader for Maths 

 Joe Curry – Subject Leader for Physics 

 Ryan Edwards – PE & Science Teacher 

 Rebecca Long –  Key Stage Leader for Maths 

 Ashley Malyan – Curriculum Leader for Drama  

 Charlotte Mann – English Teacher 

 Jasmine Meader – D&T Teacher 

 Mary Meanwell – English & Drama Teacher 

 Shona Pepper – English Teacher 

 Katie Ridgers – D&T Teacher 

 Deanna Taylor – PE & Science Teacher 

Each term one colleague receives the Governors’ Award, to recognise their outstanding contribution 
to the school. This term’s winner is Steph Guinn our Staffing Manager. Steph has put in a huge 
amount of work throughout the term working on a number of vital projects and I am incredibly 
grateful. 
 
As a teaching staff, we will further embed the improved behaviour protocols launched this term, 
whilst continuing our work to implement curriculum reforms. In the meantime, we will see our Year 
13 students on Thursday 15th August for their A-level results and Year 11 on Thursday 22nd 
for the GCSE results.  
 
I would like to wish you all a happy and restful summer.  
Best wishes, 

 
 
Nick McSweeney 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 



 

 
 

Sports Day 
Sports Day was an absolute triumph that demonstrated the best of Emmbrook. With high quality 
sport, great musical entertainment, an array of community involvement and an amazing atmosphere 
created by the warmth and involvement of our students. 
 
Alongside an extravagant programme of athletics events, we saw welly throwing, skipping races and 
three legged races.  
 
The ‘colour run’ was a fantastic end to the day in which students ran around an obstacle course with 
powder paint being thrown at them. Fun was had by all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Humber 
Director of Science and P.E. 
 



Drama Performance 
 
Last week saw the whole school production of ‘She Stoops To 
Conquer’, performed by students in years 7, 8, 9 and 10. The 
show was a roaring success and the audience’s laughter could 
be heard from the end of the drive! The magnificent Narges 
Fereshtehpour (Year 7) gave three excellent performances 

as the formidable Mrs 
Hardcastle whilst Josh 
Fowler (Year 8) had us in 
hysterics as the duped Mr Marlow. Ollie Ogden (Year 10) came 
into his own as the mischievous Tony Lumpkin and was a 
tremendous source of comedy throughout!  
 
It was excellent to see cast members from previous productions 

sink their teeth in to new roles, whilst it was also wonderful to see so many new faces within the 
production this year from a range of year groups. 
 
The students took on a play first performed in 1773 which is no 
mean feat! They created bold characters that were utterly 
charming and brilliantly retold the story. Life lessons have been 
learnt throughout this performance, most notably the boys 
have learnt how to put on and wear tights without laddering 

them! We couldn’t be more 
proud of everyone 
involved! 
 
This will be the last production that Mr Ging and I will direct 
here at The Emmbrook as we are both heading off to pastures 
new at the end of this academic year. Between us, we have 
directed 16 shows here and so would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your support and engagement with 

the productions over the years. We wish Mr Malyan every luck moving forward in this fantastic 
department! 
 
 
Miss Ring 
Curriculum Leader for Drama 
 

Music Review 
  
What a busy year it has been … but wonderful to see so many Emmbrook students making excellent 
progress in lessons and participating in extra-curricular music-making.  The senior students have 
been fantastic role models for the younger students, and it has been great to see so many examples 
of our musicians of different ages, backgrounds and personalities, working together to create music. 
Alongside their regular music lessons, Emmbrook musicians have participated in a range of events 
and activities during the year, at each representing themselves, their families and the school with 
pride, enthusiasm, determination and displaying a range of other positive qualities, as well as 
showcasing much outstanding musical creativity and performance.  Regardless of what stage along 



their own personal ‘musical 
journeys’ they are, they have given 
of their best and learnt a great deal 
from their experiences.  
 

- Performances in assemblies  

- Open Evening 

- Senior Chamber Concert 

- GCSE Presentation evening 

performances 

- Christmas music house 

competition 

- African drumming day 

workshops 

- Trip to ‘School of Rock’ 

-  Lower School Chamber 

Concert 

- Concert at the Emmbrook 

Senior Citizens’ club 

- Concert at the Emmbrook 

Infant School 

- Participation of students in 

the St. Patrick’s Day 

Community Choir at the 

London Irish RFU at the 

Madejski Stadium 

- Concert at Emmbrook Junior 

School 

- ‘Global Sounds’ – Summer 

Concert 

- Performances at Year 6 

Induction day 

- Performances at end of year 

celebration evenings 

- Open air music at sport’s day 

 
If you would like your child to receive instrumental/singing lessons with one of our visiting specialist 
teachers from September, please visit www.berkshiremaestros.org.uk website or contact me for more 
information – awellman@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk   
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support of the Music department 
and wish you all a lovely holiday. 
 
Mrs Wellman 
Curriculum Leader for Music 
 
 
 

http://www.berkshiremaestros.org.uk/
mailto:awellman@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk


China 2019 
 

On what was a cold grey morning on the 5th of April, 26 students and staff from the Emmbrook 
School embarked on a 10-day tour of China. Visiting 4 cities, over 26 attractions and historical sites, 
travelling on 6 planes, one train, 3 coaches and a tube and eating over 15 different variations of 
Chinese food – it was a jam-packed, non-stop tour and an amazing trip. Our first stop was the 
‘Political capital’ of China, Beijing.  
 
The capital of China and one of the oldest cities in the 
world, Beijing sits in the North and was the best place to 
start our trip. With essentially 2 and half days to explore 
Beijing we saw as much as possible, including 4 world 
heritage sites. We began with the Olympic stadium, a 
huge structure decorated to portray a bird nest- it was 
hard to miss. Next was Tiananmen square, one of the 
largest urban public spaces in the world, and it sure felt 
like it. Swarmed with visitors it was hard to admire the 
square, but we soon found ourselves bustled into the 
‘forbidden city’ (one of the world heritage sites) at one 
end, which itself is over 961m long. What we discovered 
was a variety of beautifully decorated and colourful buildings all with unique pieces of history and 
meaning.  
 
The second day was packed with visits to the Great Wall – which is much steeper than you think – 
entailing a 40-minute climb of over 200 steps (and that wasn’t even the very top)! Exhausted but 

enthralled we next visited a jade factory, learning the 
old traditions and the meanings behind different 
carvings of jade. Finishing our day off with a trip to the 
Ming tombs – a collection of burial sites built for the 
emperors during the Ming dynasty - and a pearl factory 
where we learnt about the different types of pearl 
(plus we got to do a bit of shopping)! Finally, on what 
was a slightly rainy and cold last day in Beijing we 
visited the gorgeous summer palace (ironically in the 
rain) which is home to one of the largest gallery 
corridors in the world measuring at 728 meters. To 
finish our Beijing tour, we visited the Temple of 
Heaven and after boarding a high-speed train which 

would take 5 hours, we were next on our way to the ‘Culture Capital’ of China, Xi’an.  
 
Arriving late meant our first impression of Xi’an was that of 
night-time and whilst there are no huge differences to be noted 
between it and Beijing, it was slightly more ‘built up’ featuring 
more skyscrapers. Our drive took us to our hotel which is located 
in old town Xi’an – the part of Xi’an where it is against the law to 
build skyscrapers it is marked out by the ‘Wall of Xi’an’. The wall, 
which we were lucky enough to be able to cycle around the next 
day, is 13.75km long which would take about 4 hours to walk! 
We visited the wall after the amazing opportunity to visit the 
terracotta warriors. Discovered by farmers during the 1970’s, 



honestly the only way to appreciate the magnificence and truly amazing story of the warriors is to 
visit. Next, we visited the bell tower which marks the centre of old Xi’an and off of which spikes the 
4 directional main roads of Xi’an. Our final stop in Xi’an was to watch a Tang Dynasty dancing show 
which showcased traditional Chinese dancing and included a variety of music and acts. The next 
morning, we left for our 9am plane to Shanghai, the ‘Economic capital’ of China.  
 
Shanghai was the most built up so far of the cities, including high skyscrapers and a bustling 
atmosphere it was amazing to witness the difference to our first stop in Beijing. The outskirts were 
filled with huge skyscrapers which we were promptly told were filled to the brim with apartments 
and houses. We began our tour of Shanghai with a trip to the Jade Buddha temple which showcases 
two huge buddhas made of jade which, the story tells, were being transported down the local river 
when the boat could not carry their heavy load any further so they were left in Shanghai and a 
temple was built for them. We next took a cruise along the Huangpu river and were able to clearly 
see the ‘financial district’ of Shanghai which features many old bank buildings compared to the other 
side of the river which is filled with modern glass buildings and offices. Finishing the evening with a 
walk along the bund and a visit to truly incredible acrobatics show we went to bed excited to explore 
the next day.  

 
Our second and last day in Shanghai 
was filled with a visit to the Shanghai 
museum and to the beautiful Yu 
gardens, filled with pink and red flowers 
it was a hidden gem within a huge 
market which we thankfully were 
allowed some time to explore. We took 
a trip out of the city later in the day to 
visit the Volkswagen manufacturing 
plant to learn about the making of the 
cars and the huge production line 
including what must be 100’s of steps all 
to make one singular car. Next was a 
trip to an underground fakes market, 
the best place to buy t-shirts and 
jumpers that appeared to be the 

expensive brands. We all left happy with our purchases which included fake Lego, fake trainers and 
fake air pods. Finally, we were treated to a trip up the Jin Mao tower which is one of the tallest 
skyscrapers in Shanghai where we got a night view of Shanghai and wobbly legs if you looked out of 
the window for too long! 
 
Our final destination was Hong Kong which we soon learnt was much more westernised compared to 
our other stops. Hong Kong have separate laws to the rest of China know as ‘One country, two 
systems’ which basically allows free speech and the right to protest, this way of governing will 
remain till 2047 when the laws will be re-negotiated. One of the other differences we immediately 
noticed was the humidity, think of 26° heat and then add rain. Nonetheless we pulled on our rain 
coats and started the trip by visiting yet another fake market. The next day we caught the metro to 
the Sky 100 tower, giving us an aerial view of Hong Kong and the harbour, before we then caught 
the metro to the ‘Avenue of Stars’ which instead gave us a walking view of the harbour and of the 
famous ‘Bruce Lee’ statue. Next was a ferry to Hong Kong island where we walked to catch the tram 
to Victoria Peak. Whilst the view from the peak, which is 552m above sea level, wasn’t very clear we 
enjoyed the tram ride and the experience. Finally we visited St John’s Cathedral which was built by 



the British before being surprised with our final meal in China at the ‘Hard Rock Café’ - it’s safe to 
say our spirits were lifted by the huge burgers that arrived at the table. 
 
Embarking on our flights home was sad but before we knew it our 16 hours of travel were over and 
we were back home in England, exhausted but all of us thankful for such an amazing opportunity.  
 
Belinda Bateman 
Head Girl (2018-2019) 
 

Year 7 Day trip to France 
  

Our France taster was fantastic! The day was packed full of activities and sights that really caught 
our eyes. The trip was a great experience that everyone really enjoyed. The beautiful weather really 
added to the day. Although it was tiring, it wasn’t lacking a single ounce of energy. 
 
When we arrived at school, we all rushed onto the coach. Our minds were buzzing the whole way to 

the ferry. We got onto the ferry and roamed around until we reached 
our destination. 
Flinging our shoes off when we got to the beach, we hurried to play 
on the white sand, laughing and shouting. The hour or two we spent 
there was splendid! 
 
Next, we walked to the aquarium and went through security. As we 
entered, we instantly caught sight of numerous tanks filled with 
vibrant fish and other exotic 
sea creatures. Thankfully, only 
a few of them were creepy! 
 
As well as all of this, we also 
went to a bakery. We made 
croissants as well as we could. 

However, there was a fierce French man whacking a wooden 
stick next to our hands! Although it was scary, we had a great 
time! 
 
On the way back to the ferry we stopped off at a supermarket 
and had lots of fun trying to find the right aisles and stocking 
up with some French treats. The ride back on the ferry was 
beautiful. The whole boat was filled with a warm, glowing light 
from the sunset. 
 
We finally arrived back at school and went our separate ways. 
It was a day we will always keep in our memories. Thank you very much to my year and to all the 
staff who made this trip possible. I would definitely recommend it!  

 
Caitlyn Hyde 
Year 7 Student 
 



Celebrating Attendance 
 

On the morning of Thursday, 18th July, Mr McSweeney met with some attendance winners. These 
students have, over the previous 2 months, made outstanding progress with their attendance. Each 
winner shook hands with Mr McSweeney and received a prize for their efforts. Mr Bhambra reminded 
them and other students that a new competition will start in September and will run to half 
term.  We know that attendance is crucial in securing good outcomes at GCSE, so at The Emmbrook 
School, we want all of our students to have strong attendance.  
 
At the end of this ceremony, the students were applauded and they also thanked Mr McSweeney for 
having the opportunity to win prizes. Mr McSweeney agreed that these winners would be included in 
future competitions. Thanks also go to Mrs Abbott who is always busy in the background doing all of 
the administration as well as encouraging students to attend regularly. 
 
Alas, our competition winners were too shy to have their pictures taken and we obviously respect 
their position. 
 
Mr Bhambra 
Acting Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

Six Word Stories 
 
Inspired by the famous six word story (For sale: baby shoes, never worn), students in Year 7 English 
set 2b have been trying to write just six words which will intrigue, move or entertain the reader.  
 
Here are some of their six word stories. 
 
Stop eating my chocolate cake, Keith. (Harry Drayton) 
 
Holding hands then, letting go now. (Lucy Knight) 
 
I’m pregnant. It’s not yours. Sorry. (Precious Nkum) 
 
Friends since babies. Friends now forever. (Emmy Hurley) 
 
Twin Towers. What are we? Inhuman. (Miguel Arizabalo-Peralta) 
 
Crashing waves, big storm, all alone. (Amanda Wolkind) 
 
Oink! We will rule one day. (Lois Belcher) 
 
Ugh, humans! When will they learn? (Ashley Smith) 
 
Lucy hates writing six word stories. (Lucy Knight) 
 
Mr King 
Teacher of English 

 



University visit for Year 12 Maths Students 
 
On Friday 5th July Mr Parry, Miss Horne and Mr Marshall took the students studying maths in year 
12 to the University of Portsmouth for a problem solving conference. The event was organised by 
the Advanced Mathematics Support programme (AMSP) and proved to be very useful for all 
involved.  

 
The students were given plenty of opportunity to attempt mathematical 
problems and improve their skills in two sessions, one focusing on the 
advanced maths challenge and another using the fun maths roadshow. 
They also had excellent sessions on setting out their solutions properly 
and on university admissions tests.  
 
 
However, the star of the day was Miss Horne, who impressed a session 
leader so much with her maths that she earned a gold star! 
 

Mr Parry 
Teacher of Maths 
 

Rounders Success 
 
MASSIVE CONGRATULATIONS to the Year 9 rounders team, who consisted of an incredible 7 x year 
8’s, for coming runners up in the Wokingham rounders tournament, despite being a player down. 
The girls were outstanding and won their pool having comfortably beaten Bohunt, Bulmershe and 
Holt. They then went on to play St Crispins, the winner of the other pool, in the final and 
unbelievably it was a draw with the same number of rounders and same number of people out. It 
then went to an intense game of sudden death as each team chose their 3 best batters to step up 
and have another go. St Crispins managed to knock the ball out of the park to score a rounder while 
we unfortunately didn’t score any.  
 
Nonetheless the girls were incredible! 
The Bulmershe teacher even tweeted 
the Emmbrook PE twitter account to 
say that Jasmine Kinsman’s catch 
was the best he’d ever seen in his 
teaching career. Jasmine literally flew 
and dived in the air to catch one of 
their students out. The reaction of the 
other team was a huge applause which 
just goes to show how good her catch 
was! Jasmine received player of the 
match 4 times alongside Annie. Both 
girls were fantastic at batting and were 
2 of the 3 that stepped up in the 
sudden death round. Becky Turpin 
being the other, who was my own 
personal player of the match. 
 



What’s even more impressive is that these year 8 girls stepped in with only a day’s notice after my 
year 9’s let me down. They rose to the occasion and I couldn’t be prouder. Massive thanks to 
Sienna and Paige in year 9 for their continued commitment to every year 9 fixture too!  
 
Sienna Tomkins 
Paige Hopkins 
Becky Turpin 
Abbie Turpin 
Annalise TItcombe 
Jasmine Kinsman 
Natasa Sremac 
Soph Mathews 
 
Miss Matthews 
Teacher of PE 
 
 

Sainsbury’s Visitor 
           
Year 10 Business students were privileged to have an hour with Judith 
Batchelar OBE, Director of Sainsbury’s brand. She talked about her 
various jobs and experience before taking on this challenging role and 
highlighted the many opportunities available to people in the AgriFood 
sector.  
 
She discussed the very large contribution this sector has to make in 
solving climate crisis by highlighting recent changes in plastic 
reduction and sustainable sourcing, something covered to the 
students’ studies in Business and Science. She finished by talking 

about the variety of roles available to young people in this sector and she also gave our students 
some handy tips about how to do well in interviews, what to look for in a job and how to make  
connections with people. 
 

 
Dr Eagle 
HA Coordinator 
 

New Futures 
 
Y12 students from Emmbrook visited Tirabad with 
students from Addington School as well as fellow 6th 
formers from Charters and Maiden Erlegh. The trip was 
a massive success and I am so proud of how they 
supported each other and reflected on their 
experiences each day. Anyone who has been on this 
trip will know it is hard to put into words the lifelong 
memories made and skills developed. Here are some 
of the comments students wrote about this trip. 
 



It’s incredible how 5 days can give people so much growth and joy. These kids could cure the 
world’s happiness. I am truly inspired and I hope my contribution to their fun inspired them too! 
(Ellie Year 12) 
 
I am glad to say that this year 12 trip was my most enjoyable, these kids have really changed my 
view of everything and everyone. I absolutely loved it! 
(Aimee Year 12) 
 
I have been constantly laughing and loved all the singing and dancing. Helping the students has 
taught me so much about myself. 
(Emma Year 12) 
 
This has been the most incredible week. All of the kids are incredible and have changed my 
perspective on life. By far the most amazing opportunity. Thank you. 

(Sally Year 12) 
 
I have never felt so moved and genuinely inspired by 
these young adults. Don’t believe stigma, don’t be in 
ignorance and don’t judge. You’ll never know who will 
change your life. 
(Mark Year 12) 
 
I have gained so many life skills that I hope will never 
leave me. The progress the students made fills me with 
so much joy and happiness. 
(Sophie Year 12)  

 
Miss Smith 
Curriculum Leader for Science 
 

New Football Picth 
 
The new pitch starts to built during the Summer holidays. This should be completed by October half 
term. The PE department (and school!) are all incredibly excited for this £800,000 investment that 
creates even more opportunities for our students. 
 
There may be some disruption in the new year – but I think you will agree that it is worth it! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Johnson 
Director of External Communications 
 

 

 



Judders! 
 
Year 7 Students have been working hard on creating ‘Judder’ robots in design and technology. It 
was important to ensure that not only did they look great, but that they worked as well! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Morgan 
Teaching and Learning Assistant 
 

 

 

 



Year 8 Art 
 
Year 8 working on Julian Opie portraits and completing their own Spirit Animals in poster paint. Skills 
which will be carried forward for those doing GCSE art next year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Field 
Teacher of Art 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Y5 Masterclasses 
 
Over the last 5 weeks, we have been running after school 
masterclasses for all Year 5 students in the area. Subjects ranged 
from Classics to trampolining, including Business, Art, Drama and 
Maths. 
 
We hosted over 200 students from 6 different schools.  
We were delighted with the engagement of the local schools, 
parents and students. The students were amazing, each session 
they were engaged, interested and polite.  
 
We would like to send a massive thank you to all staff, parents 
and Year 5 students who took part in the experience. 
 
We can’t wait to welcome them to the Emmbrook family! 
 
Craig Johnson 
Director of Business and Humanities 

 

Information for September 
 
Thursday 5th September 2019 
For Years 7, 11, 12 & 13 

 

Period Time Activity 

AM Registration 8.25-8.45 Year 7 – report directly to the hall for welcome 
assembly. 

Year 11 – report directly to tutor bases for start of the 
year routines. 

Year 12 & 13 – report to tutor bases. 
 

1 8.50-9.50 

2 onwards 9.55 onwards Normal timetable for Years 7, 11, 12 & 13. 
 

 

Friday 6th September 
For all year groups 

 

Period Time Activity 

AM Registration 8.25-8.45 All Year 7-11 students to report to form rooms. 
Years 8-10 – complete start of the year routines in 

forms 
1 8.50-9.50 

2 onwards 9.55 onwards Normal timetable for all students. 

 
Mrs Blyth 
Pastoral Director 



School Nurse 
 
Our community school nurse is in school on alternate Mondays and is available to meet with pupils 
to discuss their health needs. From weight issues to mental health concerns and everything in 
between. 
 
Meetings are completely confidential and year 9 and above can self-consent. Years 7/8 would need 
parental consent. Appointments can be made through Head of Year to Mrs Abbott pastoral 
Coordinator.  
 
Lorraine Abbott 
Pastoral Coordinator 

 

School Painting Days 
 
Many of you will be aware that the ERA works closely with local schools to encourage close 
cooperation with the local residents. The Emmbrook School (secondary) is looking for support in 
improving the school environment and the ERA is pleased to help encourage involvement from local 
residents. 
 
Many parts of The Emmbrook are now over 50 years old, and that age is showing. The school needs 
to make the most of the buildings that they have and a fresh coat of paint will go a long way 
towards improving the look and feel of the school. 
 
Noting the current challenging funding situation for all schools, The Emmbrook School is looking for 
support to help decorate the school over the summer holidays. Whilst the school is primarily 
approaching parents, any support from local residents would also be hugely appreciated. 
 
This would largely be painting of classrooms and other internal spaces. Staff are planning to be in 
school between 10am and 4pm for the following dates: 
- Wednesday 14th August 
- Thursday 15th August 
- Wednesday 21st August 
- Thursday 22nd August 
 
If you are able to offer your support, please email Jane Rimmer 
(jrimmer@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk) with any dates that you are willing to support. 

 
Mr McSweeney 
Acting Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:jrimmer@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk


Grub Club 

 
 

 

 

 



Breakfast  
Bacon Roll    £1.60 
All Butter Croissant   £0.90 
Bacon Baguette    £2.00 
Yoghurt Pots    £0.95 
Breakfast Wraps   £1.90 - £2.10 
3 or 5 Item Breakfast   £1.50 - £2.00 
  

Chill 2 Go  
Baguettes     from £1.95 
Mini Baguettes    from £1.00 
Wraps     from  £2.10 
Bloomers     from £1.85 
Cobs      from £1.60 
Ready Made Salads &  from £1.10
Protein Pots     
Self Serve Salads   from £1.45 
Bare Buritto Bowl   £2.75 
Noodle Pots    £1.40 
  

Hot 2 Go  
Panini     from  £2.00 
Pasta pots     £2.25 
Pizza Slice    £1.35  
Hot Wrap      from £1.95
Wedges     £1.60 
Soup      £1.70 
  

Main Meals  
2 Course main meal   FSM Value 
Jacket Potatoes    from £1.20 
Hot Wrap Meal Deal  £3.00 
Mini Baguette Meal Deal  FSM Value 
Salad Shaker Meal Deal  £3.00 

Desserts  
Jelly Pots     £0.50 
Fresh Fruit     from 40p 
Fruit Bags     £0.50 
Ice Cream Pots    £0.60 
Fruit Salad    £0.90 
  

2019/20 
TARIFF SUMMARY

Home Bakes  
Chocolate Brownie   £1.00 
Flapjacks     £0.80 
Cookies     £0.75 
Shortbread    £0.80 
Traybakes     £1.00 
Muffins     £1.00 
Mini Shortbread   £0.30 
  

Cold Drinks  
Water     £0.80 
Cuplets     £0.45 
Fruit Juice (330ml)   £1.40 
Flavoured milk    £0.85 
Radnor Fruit Fizz   £1.00 
  

Hot Drinks  
Full range offered from  £0.85 to £2.00  
Tea to Mochas with a selection 
of toppings and flavours.  


